From: PSC Public Comment

Subject: RE: Public comment on PSC case #2023-00159

Date: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 8:42:00 AM

Case No. 2023-00159

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Company. Your comments in the
above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s
consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2023-00159, in any further correspondence. The

documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for: 2023-00159 (ky.gov)

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

tror:

Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 7:05 PM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: Public comment on PSC case #2023-00159

Dear Kentucky Public Service Commission,

Kentucky Power customers are already paying the highest power bills in the state. We need
warm homes, affordable energy, clean air, and a safe climate - NOT HIGHER BILLS.
Please reject Kentucky Power's proposal to raise residential rates by over 18%, and
encourage Kentucky Power to address already high customer rates with energy efficiency
programs. Retired and limiited iincome

Thank you for ensuring that Kentuckians' voices are an important part of the regulatory
process.

Sincerely,
SC

Ashland. KY || G





